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SANTA FE EXPRESS 
DECEMBER 2024 

VFW POST 846 NEWSLETTER                                                              
Emeritus Editor: Ray Calore     Guest Editor: Jonathan Hyde 

FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  
 

Sisters and Brothers—We had a busy and fulfilling November with multiple activities. A special thanks to 
those who assisted with the Buddy Poppy Drive at Hy-Vee.  
 
The  monthly Auxiliary meeting will be on Thursday, December 12 at 5 p.m. The Commander’s dinner 
follows at 6.  The monthly Breakfast is on Saturday the 14th at 9 am.    
 
This year our annual Christmas Holiday Party will be held in conjunction with the Post’s Prime 
Rib dinner on Friday, December 13th—6 to 7:30 pm.   As in past years, Music, Caroling, themed 
activities and a good time had by all.  You must RSVP, see info box on page 2. 
   
The VA Hospital visit in Leavenworth is Tuesday, December 17.  Join us if you can… its FUN!  And 
appreciated by our Veterans       

   Have a Happy Holiday & God Bless You All in the New Year.          President Dana  913.391.0353             

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander  
 
Comrades of Post 846, we had a lot of events in November, and I hope you all had a great Thanksgiv-

ing. Now we are looking forward to Christmas. 

 
*  We had a great Veterans Day celebration at Chicken N Pickle in Overland Park, KS.  They are do-

nating 10% of all proceeds that day to our Post.  See the photo of all who attended. (See Photo) 

*  Also want to thank Mike Martin on the Buddy Poppy drive at HY-Vee in Olathe. That day he was 

able to raise over $300 dollars for our Veterans Relief fund. 

*  At our Post Meeting in November, we had SSGT Stephen Lamb from the New Zealand Army give 

us a country brief.  (See Photo) 

 
Our next meeting is on 12 December, dinner at 6PM followed by our Post Meeting at 7pm. 

December breakfast is Saturday, 14 December at 9 am.   

 
***  Our Christmas Dinner/Party will be Friday 13 December from 6 to 7:30 pm. It is a Prime Rib  
dinner with Christmas Carols and Bingo for Gift cards. If you would like to attend, please let us 
know so we can have a enough Prime Rib. Cost is still $20. You must RSVP: call 913.735.3127 
or e-mail vfwpost846opks@gmail.com.   
 

Don’t forget about Friday Nights -the post is open from 4 to 8; dinner provided for those who stop by. 
                                       Martin Fries, Post Commander 



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  

 
Continued prayers for the recovery of Kim Bishop. Wishing all of you the most healthy and happy 
holiday season. Please especially remember those of our military brothers & sisters who are deployed.  

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
We are playing BINGO at the domiciliary. We go the third Tuesday of the month. This month,                      
December  17th. If you are interested in going with us or helping with the treats we serve, please call me. 

  

With winter upon us, we are collecting winter clothes, jackets, clothes and sweatshirts, etc. for Fort      
Leavenworth and Annie’s Closet and this includes children’s items.  Please call me if you are unable to drop 
them at the post. Thanks so much for thinking of Annie’s Closet. Our veterans appreciate your generosity. 

Chris Anderson. 913.940.1003 

 

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
DECEMBER 12 @ 7 pm 
 

An informal dinner at 
6pm on meeting night.  
Feel free to bring a des-

sert!   
Meetings are fun and              

informative.  
 

You’re involvement is  
the key to success!  

 



 

Friday, December 13    

For the second year, Chicken N’ Pickle at 5901 W 135th 

Street hosted a Veteran’s Day program and fund raiser for 

Post 846.  The event included singing the National Anthem, 

flag raising ceremony, a POW/MIA missing man table, a 

wonderful lunch and we spoke about veterans and Veteran’s 

Day. They were presented with a Certificate of Appreciation   

and a thank you letter for the great job they did on their    

Veteran’s Day ceremony.  

Veteran’s Day Events 

 

The Auxiliary held its  
annual Veterans Day 
Buddy Poppy drive at 
Hy-Vee at Antioch 
and 87th Street.  Five 
members took turns 
for five hours greeting 
shoppers, talking 
about Poppies, trying 
to  recruit new    
members, and raising 
funds to continue to 
help veterans. 

November Guests… 
Morgan Morris, a coun-

selor at the Veteran’s 
Center in KC, spoke 

about her family’s        
military journey at the 

monthly breakfast.  

SSGT Stephen Lamb 
spoke at the Post     
meeting about his            
experiences in the      
New Zeland Army.  

Wednesday, December 18   2024 



 

 

The 846 Auxiliary has a  

NEW Facebook Page.  

If You Need Help…  
 
If you need help with filing with the VA, I am available 
on Wednesday evenings at the Post at 6:30pm to    
assist you.  A great source of information, if you are  
on Facebook, is VA Disability Service.   
 
This site is staffed by several Accredited Veteran        
Service Officers.   
 
This site is a "No commenting site only the original 
poster and the administrator team may comment.        
I have seen that spouses of the veteran have sent in 
questions, and they are answered as well.  Best of 
luck with your compensation claims and benefits you 
have earned by your military service. 
 
Mike Martin 
Post Resource Officer 

 

Laura Gulley, our Facebook editor, has 

reported that our original Auxiliary     

Facebook page was shut down due to  

an ‘unknown to us’ Violation of the   

Facebook Community Standards.  

Find the new site at: 

 'VFW Auxiliary 846 Overland Park, KS'  

https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=vfw%
20auxiliary%20846%20overland%20park%20ks 

 

It is a GREAT source of VFW news!! 

 



 

 

Military Suicide Awareness Is a Year Long Focus 
2024 Theme:  ‘We Are Stronger Together’ 

 
This summer we were honored to Cara Murray, LCSW, a guest 
and presenter at our monthly Breakfast. She is the Suicide        
Prevention Coordinator at the Kansas City VA Medical Center. 
 
She provided  valuable information about how to identify crisis 
situations, respond at the moment, and how to guide someone for 
immediate help and assistance.  Prevention was also a focus  of 
her presentation and the daily work of her team of health care    
professionals.  
 

Veterans Crisis Line 

The Veterans Crisis Line connects 

Veterans in crisis and  

Families and  

Friends  

with qualified, caring VA respond-

ers through a confidential toll-free 

hotline, online chat, or text.  

And it is easy to access                

24 hours a day,                       

7 days a week,                     

365 days a year.  

Veterans and their loved ones can  

call 988 and Press 1,  

chat online, or  

text a message to 838255  

to receive confidential crisis intervention 

and support. 
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


